
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

BFAEI Lieutenant Thomas Pudlo 

Thomas Pudlo began his career in November of 
1993 as a Crew Chief for the United States Air 
Force, serving his country faithfully until end of 
enlistment and finding his true calling for state law 
enforcement. 
 
In early 1999 he moved around in a number of 
different positions as a Patrol Deputy, Special 
Officer, Patrol Officer, and then a Master Deputy for 
the Marion County Sheriff’s Office in 2002. 
 
In August of 2007, Thomas joined the Division of 
Investigative and Forensic Services (DIFS) assigned 
to the Bureau of Fire, Arson, and Explosive 
Investigations (BFAEI), in the Ocala field office. 
 
Thomas graduated from Central Florida 
Community College 2007 with a degree in 
Criminal Justice.  

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Pudlo’s hard work and look forward to 

his continued growth into greater  
responsibilities.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


